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 Richard Dessar NOBJ2015/4299/P 07/09/2015  11:45:26 I fully support this application to enlarge the existing first floor extension.

This will not only bring the building line to the same level of that at the adjoining property but will then 

enhance the existing view as seen from the communal garden.

I consider the improvement would be to the long term benefit of the Estate.
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